
Hope Academy Northcoast  Deborah Franklin, Principal 
4310 E. 71st Street  Aaron Nixon, Dean of Students 
Cleveland, OH 44105 
P: (216) 429-0232  
 

July 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

On behalf of the Northcoast staff and incoming new principal, we are 
pleased to welcome you back to the 2024-2025 school year. We are looking 
forward to working together to ensure high expectations, successful 
educational outcomes, and creating an enthusiastic learning environment for 
all students. Additionally, we will strive to challenge each student to grow in 
their academic and social emotional learning abilities to be prepared for 
future success. 

We are delighted you have chosen to enroll/re-enroll your scholar at 
Northcoast. We have dedicated staff who strive for students to become 
caring, open-minded, and critical thinkers. Students are our top priority and 
the driving force in all that we do.  

We hope you find the enclosed Welcome Back-to-School Packet helpful 
and informative. A few items to be mindful of are the attendance policy, 
cell phone policy, proof of residency requirements, dress code policy, 
and immunization requirements. If you have any questions or concerns, 
you may contact the main office at (216) 429-0232 or email 
nbrazell@acancoast.com. We are here to support! 

 

Once again, welcome back! Let’s make it a great year at Hope Academy 
Northcoast! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Deborah Franklin                Aaron Nixon 

Deborah Franklin, Principal   Aaron Nixon, Dean of Students 
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